
Happenings – February 2022              Focus: Community Helpers  
 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
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Chinese New Year 
Michelle and Valerie’s 

Chinese New Year Tradition 
 

Art: Lucky Fish 
Watercolor

 

Math: Gold coin Ten 
Frame 

(counting, listening, fine 
motor, social, language and 
number recognition) 

Art: Fortune Banner 

 
 

 

Whole Foods: 
Make It! “Fried Rice” 
(Nutrition, eye-hand 
coordination, explore 

tastes, cultural 
connections.) 

    Kindness Lesson #19 
People around the world 
want peace 

Book: Can You Say 
Peace? 
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Kindness Lesson #20 
Connections with Others 
 
Book: How Kind! 

 
Literacy: Introduce Sign in 
sheet 
 

KWL: Post Office 
Dictation: Introduce 
Letter Writing “friendship 
letter” 

Literature: Dear Mr. 
Blueberry 

 
 

 
 

Whole Foods: 
Make Cauliflower Mash  
(nutrition, vocabulary 
words, gross and fine 

motor skills) 
Art: decorating Bags using 

stickers and crayons 
(creativity, fine motor) 

Discussion and exploration: 
explore an assortment of 
interesting stamps 
(classification, sorting, 
alike and different) 
 
Math: Stamps and 
Envelopes 
Literature: Can I be Your 
Dog? 

 
 

Discussion: Airplane 
deliveries  
 
Science: making paper 
airplanes 

 
Art: decorating Bags using 

stickers and crayons 

  
 



                                      14 15  Delivery Trucks 16 17 18 

Love Fest and Valentine 
Exchange (share our love 
for others, celebrate 
Valentine’s Day) 
 

 
Science: Listening to 

heartbeats and discussion 
about the human heart 

 
Art: Heart Cutting and 

decorating 

 Kindness Lesson #21 
Caring for Animals and 
Insects 

 
 Literature: Hey Little Ant!

 

  
   

Social Studies: discussion 
about different types of 

delivery trucks 

 
Art Construction: building. 

Creating and decorating Box 
trucks 

Math: Positional Words 
(prepositions)  

Trucks on the road which 
way will they go? 

 
 

 
 

Discussion/ Dictation: What 
else can Trucks deliver?  
 

Art: Truck Painting 
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    School Closed  
for  

President’s Day 

 

 
Discussion: Dentist 
Reflection/Teeth Brushing 
(share ideas, social, 
language, creative and 
knowledge)  
 

 
 
Science: Egg Experiment 

Whole Foods: Spinach 
Artichoke Dip 
 

 
 
 

 
Dental visit 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Math: Counting Teeth 
(subitizing, one to one) 

 
Art: Tooth brush Painting 

 
Kindness #22 Gratitude and 
Caring for our World 
 
 

Literature: In My World 
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 Reflection: What did you 
learn about The post office 

or other delivery trucks? 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

   

 
 
 


